
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break.  

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 4  P.E is on a Monday afternoon.  

 

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) 

and appropriate footwear. Please ensure 

earrings are removed before school. 

Swimming takes place on a Friday morning.  

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday 

and will be due in the following Monday.  

 

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a spelling 

test each Friday.    

The School Day 

Year 4 children will be allowed into the 

classroom from 8:40am and leave 

school at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about…                       

English— Quill Soup by Alan Durant  

The Miraculous journey of Edward Tulane by Kate 

DiCamillo 

Maths —  Fractions, decimals, money, time, geometry 

(angles, 2D shapes, position and direction) and sta-

tistics.  

Geography — Why are jungles so wet and deserts so 

dry? 

History — How do we know so much about Ancient 

Egyptians? 

Science — In a state and Good vibrations  

Art — Portraying relationships  

D.T.—  Mechanical systems—Making an Egyptian 

Shaduf  

PSHE — Relationships and changing Me  

Music — Blackbird and reflect, rewind and replay.  

French– Classroom and my home  

Computing — Online safety, Coding and Hardware 

investigators 

P.E.—Basketball and rounders  

Reminders: 

Children should be reading daily. Reading books 

will be sent home and changed at school weekly.  

Please send your child with their reading book.  

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

Children should be practising their timestable 

facts ready for the Multiplication Check.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Wilkes, Miss Ali and the rest of the Year 4 team 


